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NEW YORK SURPLUS LINES

REVISED DISCLOSURE LANGUAGE

On October 15, 2012, the Excess Lines Association of New York issued Bulletin 

2012-28 (attached) to announce that as a result of the consolidation of the New 

York State Insurance Department and the New York Banking Department into 

the recently created New York State Department of Financial Services, certain

disclosure language has been revised to reflect the name change.

The bulletin provides the revised disclosure language which must be stamped

on every surplus lines insurance policy, memorandum, certificate or other

document evidencing insurance coverage delivered to a New York insured.

According to the bulletin, the new disclosure language should be used as

soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please contact your program manager.
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